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October 11,2012

Robert J. Munnelly, Jr.
Murtha Cullina LLP
99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110

Re: Docket No. DM 11-066
People’s Power and Gas, LLC
Application for Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration

Dear Attorney Munnelly:

I appreciate having the opportunity to speak with you on October 8, 2012 in response to
the letter you filed on October 1, 2012 in the above-captioned docket. The purpose of
this letter is to confirm that People’s Power and Gas, LLC (PPG) will address the
remaining issues with PPG’s proposed “Terms and Conditions” document. I also
conveyed Staffs recommendation that PPG resubmit a complete application and you
indicated that you agreed with the proposal and would encourage PPG to file a new
application package.

In our conversation, we reviewed the sections of Puc 2004.02(b) “Provision of
Information to Customers by Competitive Electric Power Suppliers” which were not
addressed by PPG’s “Terms and Conditions.” I also suggested that you bring PPG’s
attention to the provisions regarding bill disclosure (Puc 2004.06), transfer of services
(Puc 2004.07) and, specifically, Puc 2004.10 (a) which prohibits competitive electric
power suppliers from including provisions in residential contracts that would waive any
of the rights under Puc 2004.

Finally, in an electronic message, I informed you that there would likely be an issue
regarding the financial security, which expires on March 10, 2017. Puc 2003.03(a)(5)
requires the surety to extend for a duration of 5 years and 150 days. When PPG filed the
financial surety on October, 2011, the term of the financial surety was adequate;
however, with the passage of time, the term would not meet the requirements of Puc
2003.03(a)(5). As I explained, if it would be a hardship for PPG to obtain a new financial
surety, please let me know and Staff will work with PPG to find an appropriate solution.
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It may be necessary for PPG to file a request for waiver and Staff is available to provide
guidance in this regard.

Thank you again for your courtesy and time. If you have any questions. please feel free
to call me.

Sincerely,

Suzanne G. Amidon
Staff Counsel

Service List.


